
Safety & Security Meeting 
April 6, 2023 at 9:05 am – 9:53 am | Meeting called to order by Tammy Bright 

In Attendance 

Tammy Bright, Dr. Kyle Heath, Dr. Michelle Parsons, Elizabeth Childress, Cory Borden, Glenna Pollock, Chad 
Van Winkle, Heath Meland, Darrell Boedeker, Allen Roberts, Alanna Lewallen, Ryan Stepp, Autumn Van Winkle, 
Dr. Will Barnes, Janice Klink-Mueller, Vicki Rhoades, Molly Fitzgerald, Matt Ford, Melissa Reaves, Belen Morgan, 
Officer Michael Smith, Officer Monica Tharpe 

Welcome & Good Things 

Tammy Bright welcomed everyone 

Approval of Previous Meeting Minutes 

 

2023-2025 School Safety Grant 

• Received notice of Grant Award for $375, 348 
• Funds will be used to install window tint on campuses per TEA requirements 

Campus Doorbell Safety 

• Safety committee requested at last meeting that protocols be put in place to unify use of campus visitor 
doorbell system 

• Dr. Parsons visited with front office staff at all campuses 
• The major take-aways from these visits: 

o Staff training 
o Ability for two-way communication 
o Line of sight to doorbell location from campus office 

• Dr. Parsons will convene a committee to review recommendations and write suggested protocols 
 

Comments & Concerns 

• 911 alert systems are in place at all campuses and facility building 
• Narcon discussion 

o Schools do not have at this time 
o Christi Gregory is researching how we might be able to have available at all campuses 
o SRO’s both secondary and elementary currently carry 

Next Meeting 

• Thursday, May 4, 2023 


